

THE CITRUS BOBCHAT

Citrus Elementary School

December 5, 2016

Rachel A. Tadeo, Principal

(530) 891-3107

Volume 80 Issue 8

Amber Ochoa, Editor

Important Dates

Dec. 13...PTA Meeting Dec. 15...Winter Fiesta

Dec. 22...Kindergarten Songfest 10 AM in MPR

Dec. 23 through Jan. 9 Winter Break



Thousands of dentist across the country will take time from their practices to help underserved children who are not getting the oral health care they need.

Give Kids A Smile, is an annual one-day volunteer initiative to provide free educational, preventive and restorative services to children from low-income families.

To focus attention on the epidemic of untreated oral diseases among disadvantaged children and deliver the message that dentist alone cannot solve this problem without a real commitment from government and society. To provide an effective platform from which dental societies can advocate commonsense, market-based solutions to local access problems.

When: February 3rd, 2016

Free dental care for uninsured children ages 1-12

Space is limited

To reserve an appointment or for more information

call 893-4044



With the cold weather upon us, we would like to make sure all students have their jackets, coats,

and sweaters. Please check lost and found daily for your child's missing clothing and other items! Make sure to put names on any items, so that when they are found, we can return them to the owner. Thank You!

indergarten Registration

Although the registration date has passed, we will still be taking registration for the 2017-2018 school year.

If your child will be 5 years old on or before September 1st, 2017, he/she is eligible to begin school in the fall. If they will be 5 years old between September 1st and December 2nd, 2017, they will be eligible for Transitional Kindergarten. All you need to do is come into the front office and bring his/her birth certificate, immunization records and proof of residence, such as a PG&E or phone bill or rental/lease agreement, etc.

We ask that you leave your children at home, if at all possible. There are serval forms that you will need to complete and no child care.

WINTER FIESTA

Come and join us for some decoration making and cookies on December 15th, from 5:30 PM to 7 PM.

Santa will be here and you are welcome to take a quick picture with your own camera. No photographer will be available. Cookie donations are needed. Please bring donated cookies to the front office. Thank you!

Remember: Citrus is a Latex
Free School. Please do not
bring toys or soft rubber
items made of Latex from
home.

